From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm

Subject: Re Sunnica Request by the Applicant in Respect of the Timing of the Preliminary Meeting / Examination

Date: 17 May 2022 21:31:51

Dear Mr Kean,

We are writing as an interested party regarding the request by Sunnica to change the timing of the preliminary examination.

We are opposed to the change in the timetable, as the short extension barely gives time to consider the large number of technical issues associated with such a change. It seems further evidence of a poorly considered scheme that has little benefit to either the environment or the local area and people, and is in fact positively detrimental on any number of counts.

Yours sincerely,

Liam and Clare MacGillivray

